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Comments: One more related comment/osbervation from our recent MF trip. 

 

For most of the reach between Granite Ck and Bear Ck we did not notice many weeds. Once we got within about

2 miles of Bear Creek access we started to notice spotted knapweed along the bank. It is very pleasant to be in

country without it when it is almost ubiquitous to western Montana. Weed management is an important issue and

managing within the Wild and Scenic corridor should continue and increase.  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.


